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Every year, Builders Club members work with Key Club to help the
Kiwanians at the Kiwanis Peach Festival Food Tent. Builders Club helps by
making french fries, serving food and drinks, and bringing supplies in and
out of the tent. The members and officers of Builders Club volunteered
many hours helping out at the food tent; some worked from the time the
tent opened to when it closed, which is about 12 hours! However, Builders
Club is not just for helping out at the Peach Festival. There are over 40,000
Builders Club members worldwide in 18 countries, and we’re one of them!
Builders Club mainly focuses on helping the community and providing
services for people or charities in need. Every year, Builders Club raises
hundreds of dollars for charity. Builders Club helps out with local events in
the community like the Earth Day Clean Up, the Fort Niagara Beach
Sweep, the Mighty Niagara Half Marathon, Youngstown Recreation
celebrations, and so many more! Every year, we organize the district food
drive and coat drive. Some of the big events are the Afghanistan Refugee
Mitten and Hat Drive, donations for Oishei’s Children’s Hospital,
Autism Awareness, World Cancer Day, and many more. We, as
Builders Club members and citizens, try our best to make the world a
better place, whether it’s picking up garbage or serving food. No
matter what we do to help the world and our community, it always
makes a difference!
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